GLASGOW

Plan enclosed,

-

5th July, 1938,

Dear 3Sirs,

Yard Noe 855 -« Plan of Masta.

I retuwrn herewith one copy of ths above
plan submitted with your letter of the 28th wWit%o and with
regard thereto I have to inform you that tho scantlings and
arrangements as shown and amended thereon will be approved,
provided they be carried out to the satisfaction of the
Soclety's Swrveyors.

The remaining coples of the plan have been
rebtained in this 0ffice for record.

I am, Dear 8irs,

Youwrs falthifully,

Local Seeretarye

Mossrs. Blythowood S.Be Coey; Ltdae,




